Bartram Trail Society of Florida

Winter 2024

The Bartram Trail Society of Florida needs your help to start the New Year off right!

Dear Newsletter Family,

Many of our newsletter subscribers, maybe even you, tried to become donating members through the new website. Unfortunately, there were some growing pains. It was recently discovered most donation subscriptions were left in a "pending" status and had never been processed. People thought they had joined, but it never actually went through. Our web team flew into action and we are now truly ready to accept annual membership donations online!

Would you be willing to try again?

If so, here are the steps:

- Visit <u>bartramtrailsociety.com/membership</u> and click on the Membership tab
- Choose your annual membership level by clicking one of the selections in orange
- Fill in the subscription form and click Sign Up
- Complete the payment page and click Submit

A confirmation email will come immediately, and you will see the donation withdrawn from your account within one or two business days.

Your candid feedback as "early adopters" of the online membership process is invaluable. If you have any issues while registering and donating please email us with your contact information. We'll have a dedicated volunteer reach out to you as soon as possible!

We look forward to using our beautiful new website to pull the Bartram Trail Society community together, stay in touch, and celebrate our cherished heritage in as many meaningful ways as possible!

Stay tuned for new member benefits in 2024!

Peace & Love,

Sam Carr, President The Bartram Trail Society of Florida





Support & Join!

